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Praise
Spoken Word Pastor Rodney Payne II

April 13, 2024

Welcome!  Yes, there is a certain predictable routine to our Sabbath 
gatherings.  Many find comfort in the familiar as we pray, sing, and 
listen together.  At the same time each Sabbath is unique.  God brings 
the blessings that each of us need according to the moment.  Today, 
and at each Sabbath gathering, find comfort in the familiar and seek 
God’s goodness in the unique.  Happy Sabbath! 

Welcome

Worship 9:30am



WHAT TO EXPECT THIS WEEK

www.facebook.com/beavertonadventist

Podcast@ iTunes, Google Play, iHeart Search: Beaverton Adventist

www.beavertonsda.com

Sa TODAY
9:30 am Worship Service 

11:00 am Sabbath Small Groups
12:15 pm Fellowship Meal

7:55 pm Sabbath Ends

S APR   14

M APR   15

T APR   16
9:00 am Community Services

W APR   17
6:45 pm Women's Ministry Bible Study
7:00 pm Estudio Bíblico en Español

Th APR   18
7:00 pm Adult Bible Study

F APR   19
8:03 pm Sabbath Begins

Sa APR   20
9:30 am Worship Service

11:00 am Sabbath Small Groups
8:04 pm Sabbath Ends

Looking for an easy way to download the church 
app and stay in the know? Just scan this qr code  
with your smart phone and follow the instructions 
for iPhone or Android.



1.	 Membership Transfers: 2nd Reading 
Leaving: 
Brandon Couch to Pleasant Valley Adventist Church in Happy Valley, OR 
Marcelo Caro to Scottsdale-Thunderbird SDA Church in Scottsdale, AZ 
Carolina Dupertuis to Scottsdale-Thunderbird SDA Church in Scottsdale, AZ 
Brian Nioso to Crosspoint Adventist Church in Hillsboro, OR 
Sandy Nioso to Crosspoint Adventist Church in Hillsboro, OR

2.	 Sanctuary Flowers This week's arrangement is in honor of Edeny and 
Edcear's birthdays from ELI and Diah. Psalm 71: 6-8 From birth you have 
both relied on God; He brought the both of you forth from your late mother's 
womb. Despite the trials, tribulations you both will ever praise Him. Edney 
and Edcear, your journey away from AS have become a sign to many; God 
is your strongest refuge. Therefore, let your mouths be filled with His praises, 
declaring His splendor all day long, always.  Birthday blessings to the both 
of you. 

3.	 Fellowship Meal: April 13 Join us for our monthly Fellowship Meal TODAY 
in the Fellowship Hall following Sabbath School time. Please bring enough 
food for your family plus a little extra to help feed our guests.

4.	 TVA Fun Run Tualatin Valley Academy's biggest fundraiser of the year is 
fast approaching, and we need your help to make it a success. This year's 
Fun Run is focusing on upgrading the school bathrooms with new toilets and 
flooring, as they are in desperate need of renovation. So far, they've raised 
$6,000 out of the $20,000 goal, and every contribution counts. On April 19th, 
they students will be running laps to raise funds, and you can donate per 
lap or contribute to the event overall. Let's come together as a community to 
support our school and make a meaningful difference. www.99pledges.com/
fund/tva

5.	 Volunteers Needed We need your help! If you have ever been blessed by 
our Family Ministries at Beaverton Church, please consider volunteering. We 
are confident we can find a task that fits your gifts and schedule. Some of 
the areas we need help currently include: Beginner Teachers and Pianists, 
Kindergarten Teacher and Assistants, Sewers for numerous prop animals 
and costumes that need mending, Dusting of fake plants, window sills and 
blinds.  Contact Heidi at childrensministries@beavertonsda.com.Contact Heidi at childrensministries@beavertonsda.com.

ANNOUNCEMENTS



ANNOUNCEMENTS (CONT.)
6.	 Young Adult Life Tour Oregon Young Adults, North Pacific Union, and 

North American Division are thrilled to be hosting the Young Adult L.I.F.E. 
Tour coming April 19-20 to Pleasant Valley Church. This transformative, 
FREE training weekend will offer expert practical training, exclusive 
resources, inspirational worship, ministry networking, and amazing food. 
It’s an opportunity for church leaders, parents, pastors, elders, and young 
adults to unite and shape a church community where every generation 
is valued, connected, and empowered. FREE registration is required for 
all attendees, please plan on sending representatives from your church 
to learn, be inspired, and network with others who are passionate about 
empowering the next generation. Details, schedule, and registration can be 
found at oregonyoungadults.com.

7.	 Women's Ministry Bible Study Ladies, join the Women’s Ministries 5 week 
Bible study going through the book Finding I AM by Lysa TerKeurst. We are 
meeting downstairs in the Tualatin room from 6:45-8 pm on Wednesdays 
through May 8. You can purchase the book on Amazon or through Chris 
Altorfer. For questions call Chris 503-849-1311

8.	 Oregon Adventist Men's Chorus Concert You are invited to enjoy 
"Songs of Hope and Joy" at the Oregon Adventist Men's Chorus concert 
on Sabbath, May 18 at the Sunnyside Seventh-Day Adventist Church.  
There will be two identical concerts at 3:30 and 7:00 PM.  Free tickets are 
required, and available at OAMCMinistry.org/tickets, or call (503) 454-6476.  
Register early, as seating is limited!  Sunnyside SDA Church is at 10501 SE 
Market St. in Portland.

9.	 MindFit Report The MindFit seminar on mental health education and 
awareness was a meaningful experience.  We averaged about 50 
attendees per night, and enjoyed-time learning, discussing issues and 
sharing community.  Thank you for all those who were able to support and 
attend.  There is a possibility of repeating the seminar again this Fall so if 
you missed it this time watch for the next opportunity.

10.	Red Cross Thank You We are truly grateful to you. Without your loyalty 
and support, we would not be able to continuously provide hospitals with 
the life-saving blood that is necessary for patients. You make our mission to 
help save lives possible! We collected 12 units/pints of whole blood and 1 
Power Red (counts as 2 each) for a total of 14 on April 4 at the Beaverton 
Church.

11.	Prayer Gathering Spring Series, April 24!  We just concluded our 8-week 
Winter series of early morning Wednesday prayer gatherings.  It was a very 
meaningful experience for all those who were able to join.  We averaged 
over 30 people!  The time has consistently started at 6:30a and ended at 
7a.  Come join us for the 7-week Spring series beginning on Wednesday, 
April 24. 



ANNOUNCEMENTS (CONT.)
12.	Estudio Bíblico en Español/Spanish Bible Study Estan cordialmente 

invitados los dias Miercoles a las 7pm, en el columbian room, al culto de 
oración y estudios biblicos en español. 
You are cordially invited on Wednesdays at 7pm, in the Columbian Room, 
to a prayer service and Bible studies in Spanish.

13.	Enroll at TVA  Join the TVA family. There are 2024-2025 openings available 
in Preschool - 11th Grade so enroll now! Christ-centered education, Hands 
-on learning, Small class sizes, Caring teachers and staff, STEM curriculum. 
For more information, call the school office at 503-649-5518 or email at 
tva@tualatinvalleyacademy.org.

14.	Transfer your Membership to Beaverton Has Beaverton SDA Church 
become your new church home? Let us help you get your church 
membership transferred into our congregation! Email the office at office@
beavertonsda.com to notify us that you would like to start the membership 
transfer process. Our clerk will reach out to get things started. 

15.	Sponsor a Floral Arrangement Arrangements can be sponsored for 
1st and 3rd Sabbaths each month. Contact Sandra via the app, email at 
sandraduke@gmail.com, or phone at 971-269-6940.

16.	Beaverton Adventist Church App UPDATES- If it seems that you are 
no longer receiving notifications from the church app, go to the icon with 
your initials (upper right) and select Notifications and check that the desired 
notification categories are enabled. In particular, the General category 
should be enabled, others are optional. 

17.	Happy April Birthdays! A list of April birthdays is available at the Welcome 
Desk. If you notice a birthday missing, please email the church office at 
office@beavertonsda.com



PRAISES & REQUESTS 
	■ Our dear sister, Judy Veach, was in the hospital for a couple of days 

due to some heart issues. She is now home on a monitor and may need 
a pacemaker in the near future. Pray for her healing and wisdom for her 
ongoing care.  (4/10)

	■ Praises to God for answers to prayers for Milt Villegas and Rodney Dick.  
They were able to return home safely and continue to recovery from their 
mission adventure.  Continue to pray for full recovery and healing.  (4/10)

	■ Anelda Derhali requests prayer. After a sudden loss of vision and acute care, 
she has some improvement of vision in her left eye (lower half of visual 
field). May God bless with guidance, peace and healing as ongoing tests are 
considered.  (4/10)

	■ Update on Charlotte Miles. She continues recovery at home but remains 
quite weak. Please continue to pray for ongoing healing and renewed 
strength.   (4/10) 

	■ Joanne Marks asks that we pray for her "good friend, Margaret Kirk.  She 
began treatment on April 11 to relieve incapacitating pain from a pinched 
spinal nerve since last August. If the 1st procedure works, then disk surgery 
is next. Thank you for supporting my friend. Also, please pray for me to 
find the right dental professionals & be guided to make good choices for 
treatment to restructure & realign my dentistry for health & pain relief. I am 
ready to regain health & peace of mind. Many thanks for your continued 
support."  (4/4)

	■ Sarah Lausevic is home recovering from brain surgery to remove a benign 
tumor.  As Sarah continues this crucial phase of healing, let us continue to 
uplift her in prayer, sending wishes for strength, comfort, and a swift return 
to health.   (4/4) 

	■ Prayer is requested by Linda Fleshman for her cousin Sharon, "who has a 
tumor behind one of her eyes. They surgically removed one of her eyes at 
Casey Eye Institute on March 26. Pray that she heals quickly."  (3/21)

	■ Pray for those affected by the wars in Russia and Ukraine and those in Israel 
and Palestine.  Pray for an end to the evil we are seeing in our world.  May 
Jesus come quickly.

	■ Prayer requests will remain on the list for three weeks unless an update is 
provided. An update or a request to remain on the list is needed past those 
3 weeks. Thank you.



PRAISES & REQUESTS 

PRAYER ALERTS
If you would like to receive Prayer Alerts you can join via two methods at 
this time:
App Option (Best) - Inside the Beaverton Adventist Church app locate the 
’Settings’ menu by touching the 3 horizontal lines on the upper left of your 
screen, choose ’Notifications’ and then toggle to green the ‘Prayer Alert’ 
option.  
Email Option - Send an e-mail to prayergroup+subscribe@beavertonsda.
com and follow the instructions in the confirmation e-mail. 



Snapshot of church finances as of April 10, 2024
APR 2024 MAR 2023 YTD(MAR)

Budgeted $29,898 $29,898 $89,694
Received $9,204 $27,304 $66,424
Needed/Surplus $20,694 $2,594 $23,270
NOTE: Tithe money does not fund the $29,898 needed each month 

to operate the local church and its ministries. 
Offering Focus This Week: Hope Channel International
Offering Focus Next Week: Local Church Budget
Called to Grow: $1,312,627 donated

FINANCES

PHASE 2
DEBT REDUCTION

CALLED TO GROW
GROWING TO SERVE

Interest Charged Interest Saved*
* In comparison to the scheduled life of the loan

Original Loan: $575,000 Principal BalancePrincipal Paid

$34,386 $206,212

$
  133,189 $

  441,811

Deacon On Duty: Gary Bozeman				          
Jane Bozeman 

Pastoral Assistants On Duty: Bruce Holm
Eric Ames	
Clara Kelly

AdventistGiving.org (Beaverton Adventist Church)


